From: emma wilson

Sent: 23/05/2025 9:06:58 AM

To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: DA2025/0132

Hi,

| am against the development application for MacDonalds in Balgowlah. The same reasons
still apply as before. Traffic congestion, noise pollution, antisocial behaviour during antisocial
times. Not much difference closing for Shours from 12pm to 5am to opening 24 hours.

Kind regards,

Emma Wolfendale
Sent from my iPhone



